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October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

YEAR 5 & 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP - MORFA BAY ADVENTURE 
 
After the success of previous visits, the school has secured 30 pupil places for the children in 
Years 5 & 6 to attend a 3-day 2-night residential visit to Morfa Bay in Carmarthenshire from 
Friday 28th to Sunday 30th June 2024. 
 
To register your child’s interest in this trip, please complete the attached slip and return it to 
the school by Wednesday 25th October 2023. 
 
Further details regarding the trip and payment plan will then be added to ParentPay for the 
individual children who have expressed an interest.  
 
The initial deposit will be £50 per child to be received through ParentPay by 24th November 
2023, with further instalments to be paid between January and May 2024.  The estimated 
total cost will be £250.00 per child, this includes full board, all activities and transport.   
 
Please visit the website www.morfabay.com for more information on the venue.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 

C HART 
HEADTEACHER 

   

If you wish your child to attend Morfa Bay in June 2024, please complete the below slip and 

return to the school by Wednesday 25th October 2023.  

Name:  

Class:  

Signature of Parent/Guardian:  
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